
 

 

 

 

 
9.00 – 10.00am          

Wednesday 29th November 

You are invited to join 
us in Hepworth building 

for our first coffee 
morning of the        

2023-2024 school year!  

Meet members of staff 
and other parents                            

and carers; younger 
siblings welcome. 
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